
JOIN US FOR A PRESENTATION & DISCUSSION OF

The City of Detroit is considering updates to its standards 
for screening auto-related and industrial uses, as well as 
fences and walls city-wide. Join us to learn how proposed 
changes might impact your neighborhood, residence, or 
business and provide your feedback to city staff.

WHEN
Tuesday, December 13th
5:00 PM

WHERE
https://cityofdetroit.zoom.us/j/3886538832
Meeting ID: 388 653 8832
+1 267-831-0333

ZONING ORDINANCE 
UPDATES FOR SCREENING 

AND FENCING

DISTRICT 3 CPC FORUM
City Planning Commission
Planning & Development Department
Department of Neighborhoods

LEARN ABOUT
Uses that require screening
Buffering
Landscaping
Fences and walls

For more information:
Visit https://detroitmi.gov/government/commissions/city-planning-commission or contact
Eric Fazzini, Planner IV, City Planning Commission at (313) 224-6225 or CPC@detroitmi.gov 
Kayana Sessoms, District 3 Manager, Mayor’s Office at (313) 348-8464 or 
sessomsk@detroitmi.gov


